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Carter Middle School Families, 

I want to take this opportunity to thank everyone for continuing to support our
students and staff this past month. We are very appreciative of every student and
family in our Carter Community. As we approach the arrival of Spring, we are excited
to continue to serve you!  

It is my pleasure to announce that our very own Mrs. Lora Williams has been selected
as Knox County Schools’ Middle School Teacher of the Year. She is very deserving of
this recognition. Please join us in congratulating her!!!!

Before and after school tutoring resumed yesterday, February 28th. Please go to
Carter Middle School’s website to view the schedule and sign up. Please take
advantage of these opportunities. 

On Tuesday, March 29th from 4 pm-6 pm, we will have a Parent Conference Night.
Teachers will be available to discuss grades and/or concerns as we approach the end
of the school year. There will also be information given out in the library from 5 pm-6
pm for our 8th-grade students that took the PreAct in December.  

8th-grade parents, we are approaching a very busy time of year. Soon, each of our 8th
graders will begin the registration process for high school. Our students will be going
to Carter High School on March 7th or 8th to experience high school course offerings
such as welding, cosmetology, health sciences, and many more. Carter High School
counselors will visit our 8th graders on March 9th and 10th to complete class
registration. Carter High School will host families on March 8th at 6 pm at Carter High
School. Please plan on attending this family night.   

Congratulations to Mrs. Beth Waters for being named our Teacher of the Month for
February. Mrs. Waters teaches ELA in the 7th grade. She is also one of our Lead
Teachers, and she will always volunteer her time and efforts for our students. Carter
Middle School students are very lucky to have her!  

Mrs. Tammy Brewer is our February Staff Member of the Month. She comes to school
every day with a willingness to help everyone. Our students benefit from her
compassion and hard work every day. Thank you, Mrs. Brewer!   

We appreciate you! Go Hornets! 
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From the Desk of the Principal
J.D.  OVERTON



Read Across America is observed on Wednesday,  March 2,  2022.  Carter Middle School supports
l iteracy in our school by encouraging every student to read. We ask every student to bring a
book to his or her classes.  After students have completed their classroom assignments,
teachers al low students to read a book. This encouragement al lows students to develop their
vocabulary.  Parents,  we want you to continue encouraging your child to read at home every
night for at least 20 minutes.  It  does not have to be a novel .  It  can be a newspaper,  magazine,
or some type of high-interest read that wil l  hold your child's attention.  
Parents,  please continue to check your child’s grades in Aspen. The nine weeks wil l  end on
Friday,  March 11th.  Students'  nine weeks grades wil l  be updated after spring break.   There wil l
be a parent night on Tuesday,  March 29th from 4:00 - 6:00 P.M. Please feel free to come in and
speak with your child’s teachers at that t ime.  
The 7th grade wil l  be taking a spring f ield trip on Thursday,  May 12th to I jams/Navitat .  A letter
has been given out as well  as a permission sl ip.  Please talk to your child about attending this
f ield trip.  
I f  you have any questions or concerns,  please feel free to contact me.  
Thanks,  
Jennifer Stanley
7th Grade Assistant Principal 
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DR. CLAIRE ADAMS

Adams’s Anecdotes:

Spring has sprung! As the weather gets warmer the school year gets busier! The spring semester is quickly
approaching the halfway point. The 9-week grading period ends on March 11, 2022, and then it’s Spring
Break week. Report cards will be available for viewing in Aspen on March 25, 2022. Also add March 29, 2022,
to your calendar; we will be having Parent Report Card night from 4 pm-6 pm that evening for you to come
and talk to your student’s teachers about any concerns you may have before we finish out the school year.
Another important date for your calendars is the TNReady testing dates: April 19 - May 2, 2022. It is
imperative that your students make every effort to be in school for those dates.

And as a reminder, the 6th grade will be going on a field trip on Monday, May 9th. We will be going to
Wonderworks in Pigeon Forge and eating lunch at the Hard Rock Cafe. The cost will be $40. You can pay
cash, check, or online any time before April 29, 2022. We are accepting money and permission slips now. If
you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Go Hornets and remember we love you!
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JOEY RAMSEY

Media Center News
RACHEL SMITH

Our Scholastic Book Fair  will  be open at school through March 4.
The Online Book Fair  will  be available through March 10.   

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/cartermiddleschool

All  purchases benefit  the CMS Library.

Thanks for shopping and supporting l iteracy!
HAPPY READING! !  
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Hello Hornet Fans,
 

I  can’t  believe spring break is only a week away.  I  want to remind you of our
8th-grade visits to Carter High School on March 7th and 8th.  Some other
important dates to remember are spring pictures on April  5th,  the spring fl ing
dance is April  8th,  band concert is  April  14th,  and TN Ready testing starts on
April  19th.  Please continue to help your students keep up with their academics
as the spring semester tends to go by so fast .  As always,  thank you for your
continued support and encouragement.

 
GO HORNETS! ! ! ! !

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/cartermiddleschool
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Health Services News
NURSE DAVINA MORGAN
All 7th graders are required to have vaccinations before they begin their 7th-grade year.  Please review the
following information.  Click on the version of the form you need, to see the full flyer.
 

CMS Tutoring Schedule
Click image for link to sign up form

https://www.knoxschools.org/cms/lib/TN01917079/Centricity/Domain/59/Rising%207th%20grade%20Immunizations%20Flyer%20KCHD%20English.pdf
https://www.knoxschools.org/cms/lib/TN01917079/Centricity/Domain/59/Rising%207th%20grade%20Immunization%20Flyer%20KCHD%20Spa.pdf
https://forms.gle/QmNPtGLRXr7xHDFY8


April 8 - Spring Fling Dance
April 14 - Band Concert
April 15 - Good Friday Holiday
April 17 - Easter
April 18 - Holiday, no school
April 19-29 - TN Ready Testing Window

April Important Dates
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May 3 - Student Holiday
May 9 - 6th Grade Field Trip
May 12 - 7th Grade Field Trip
May 25 - Last Day for Students

May Important Dates


